
 

 

Archie’s Leaver Reflection  

 

Introduction:  

My time here at TG has been a bit of a rollercoaster ride with lots of 

different memories and I would like to thank everybody for helping 

me over the years.  

First memories:   

My first memory of TG was in Class 2 when we toasted 

marshmallows at forest school. 

Funniest memories:   

My funniest moment was on PGL where Charlie, Harrison, Josh, Bob 

and I had a party just before bed. Another memorable event was 

when we were doing Class 3 campout and my friends and I bounced 

around the tent in our sleeping bags and knocked each other over. 

My friends:   

During my time here at TG, I have made quite a few friends, some 

have already moved on to their high schools, but many I am saying 

goodbye to today. 

Conclusion:   

Well, I guess that’s it, I would like to thank everybody for helping me 

over the years. I’m very sad to be leaving and I’m sure there will be 

an Archie shaped hole in the TG family when I leave. 

Goodbye TG! 

 


